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TMHS PAC Meeting Minutes, Oct. 25th, 2010

Attendees

Dr. O’Connor, Vice Principal Eileen Osborne, Diane Dunlevy, Maura Rauseo, Donna Welch, Paula Fairweather,

Linda Poli, Cathy Burgoyne, Linda Rekkbie, Kathy Benvenuto, and Lisa Kuegler

Introductions

Co-chair Diane Dunlevy and Maura Rauseo opened the meeting at 7:10 P.M..

Minutes

September 27th minutes were submitted, reviewed and accepted.

Treasurer’s Report

Treasurer’s report was submitted reviewed and accepted with minor corrections. Available funds as of 10/25

are $3,903.55.

Principal’s Report

November 3rd is the date for the launch of an anti-bullying campaign at the Wynn. Training is being held at 6:30

P.M. for the task force with the public meeting at 7 PM. Task force meetings will be right after school and

evenings. First meeting is Nov. 16th, Wynn Middle School, 2:30-3:30 P.M.. The High School ground breaking is

at 10 AM on the track with follow on reception.

Administrative chats are being held the same day as the PAC. Agenda is open for discussion.

Enrichment

Program was ok. The speaker talked a lot about abuse and abusive relationships. Feedback had mixed

reviews. Not all funds were used for enrichment.

Applefest

There are approximately 100 tables pre-sold for the 23rd Applefest. There are some student volunteers

and donations. The kids clubs who get free space will be assisting with the tape removal and putting

away chairs. Each crafter will receive menu items and we will need assistants to deliver the lunches. A
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date change sticker for outdoor signs is in the works. Advertising has begun. Applefest committee to

follow up with Suzanne Russell for tags

Student Trivia

The tables are coming in slowly. At least 8 people are recommended per table. Alumni are allowed to

participate. Student Trivia is being held November 10th at the Elks. The hall will be $100. Suggested

donations are for cans of soda. Donations are coming in. The evening starts at 6 PM. Keith Rauseo is

the MC for the event. Police detail is not required with responsible adults in attendance at the Elks.

Ovens can be used ovens but used by adults only. A motion was made to allocate $300 to cover the

hall and the prize money and miscellaneous expenses. Voted and all approved. Up to 30 tables can fit

in the Elks.

Teacher Requests

One teacher request was made for Eyes on Owls in house program which would benefit 53 children.

Teacher Jamie Pringle is asking for $200 out of the $450 required for the program. The PAC discussed

finding out if the program could benefit more children. A motion was made to allocate $200 towards

the in house program with a follow on request to have the program offered to more students.

Adopt-A-Classroom

Funds the PAC donated two years ago, $30 per teacher, are being followed up on to ensure that the

money is being spent.

Guest Speaker

Superintendent Dr. O’Connor spoke about the number of kids who leave the public school system. He

spoke about reinventing the TMHS and showcasing the offerings of the TMHS. A survey is being

created to be sent to parents who left the community to assess why the students are leaving.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:37 P.M..

Next meeting is scheduled for November 29th, 2010, 7 PM in the TMHS guidance office.
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